This email is to confirm my participation in two events held this week in Washington DC.  The events were organized by the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and the US Department of Transportation (USDOT) – the U.S. DOT Urban Freight Roundtable and the Mayor’s Challenge for Safer People and Safer Streets.  

 

I represented CDOT at both events to discuss the City of Chicago’s experiences in implementing Complete Streets.  The FHWA asked Chicago to participate in the Urban Freight Roundtable to share our experiences in how we design our streets for the most vulnerable roadway users – pedestrians, bicyclists, and transit users – while still serving as a significant link in the national freight network and maintaining safe, efficient, and reliable movement of goods through the City.  The US DOT asked Chicago to serve as a leader in its “Mayor’s Challenge for Safer People and Safer Streets” summit.  Since Chicago is recognized as a national leader in bike and pedestrian planning, design, and implementation I shared Chicago’s lessons learned and best practices.  

 

At both events, I was joined by leaders from other cities and states and learned best practices to bring back to Chicago to help CDOT reach the City’s goals of becoming the best city for bicycling in the US and eliminating all traffic fatalities by 2022.

 

FHWA covered all costs associated with the first event, the Urban Freight Roundtable, which in turn means no additional costs were incurred for the second event, the Mayor’s Challenge for Safer People and Safer Streets.

Please let me know if there is anything else you need from me.

Thanks,


Mike​ Amsden

Chicago Department of Transportation
